
To whom it may concern. 
I think it would be wonderful if Hugos had more outdoor seating. I live locally and love dining at 
Hugos. With the current situation I tend to prefer to dine at restaurants that have outdoor 
seating rather than being inside so this would be a perfect addition moving forward for Hugos. 
Kind regards 
Helen Leech. 
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